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Tuesday 17​th​ December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Year 2 in 2020. We look forward to working with you and your child 
in 2020.  
 
Days 
Mrs Badcock will work Monday-Wednesday and Mrs Fenton will work Thursday 
and Friday.  
 
Specialist Classes 
Students will again participate in Music, PE, Library and Japanese. You will be 
notified of the days and times of these lessons at the beginning of the school 
year. Please bring a library bag. Please provide an art smock for messier 
activities. Headphones will be used for some technology activities and they will 
be stored in separate pockets for access. Please bring in a pair of headphones 
that have your child’s name clearly identified. 
 
Diaries 
Diaries continue to be a great way to communicate between home and 
school. Please bring diaries every day. As per our School Diary Policy please 
ensure that you sight and sign the diary daily. Diaries will be sent home on the 
first day of school next year. 
 
Books 
Please cover and label your child’s books clearly with their name only. The 
subject labels will be printed and adhered to the books as they are required. 
 
Pencil Case 
Please place the following items in you child’s pencil case: ​scissors, 1 glue stick, 
1 rubber, 1 pack of textas, 1 pack of pencils and 3 grey lead writing pencils. 
Please also return remaining stationery items to school in a clearly labelled 
snap lock bag for access when required. If your child requires additional items 
during the year this will be communicated in the diary. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Tina Badcock and Kylie Fenton. 
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